
KofC COUNCIL 4050 MEETING MINUTES

FOR 5/11/2023


GRAND KNIGHT     WILLIAM FONZONE - PRESENT

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT     GARY BUSCHTA - EXCUSED

CHANCELLOR     JIM MOLCHANY - PRESENT

TREASURER     MARK WOODS - PRESENT

FINANCIAL SECRETARY     JOHN HALKO - PRESENT

ADVOCATE     MIKE HOFFMAN - PRESENT

INSIDE GUARD     JEFF HUMMEL - EXCUSED

OUTSIDE GUARD     CARMINE PELLOSIE - EXCUSED

RECORDER     JOHN BAKER - PRESENT

(1) TRUSTEE - PAT KLEMENT - PRESENT

(2) TRUSTEE - MIKE HOMISAK - EXCUSED

(3) TRUSTEE - FRAN MCGOULDRICK - PRESENT

WARDEN     GARY JOHNSON - EXCUSED

LECTURER  GARY ALFANO - PRESENT

CHAPLAIN     MSGR. DANIEL YENUSHOSKY - PRESENT


PETE WLODEK

SYLVESTER PANY

ROBERT FALKENSTEIN

AARON FALKENSTEIN

BRUCE WERMANN

RICHARD WEBSTER


WE BEGAN OUR MEETING OUTSIDE AT 7PM IN THE BACK GARDEN WITH MSGR.

 

YENUSHOSKY LEADING US WITH THE ROSARY.


WE BEGAN OUR FORMAL MEETING AT 7:30PM APPROXIMATELY WITH A PRAYER LED BY

 

MSGR. YENUSHOSKY AND THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE.

 


THE MINUTES OF OUR PREVIOUS MEETING ON 4/13/23 WERE MOTIONED FOR APPROVAL


 BY PAT KLEMENT AND SECONDED BY MIKE HOFFMAN.  ALL THE MEMBER KNIGHTS 


THAT WERE PRESENT APPROVED THE MINUTES.


MSGR. DAN REPORTED THE DEATH OF THREE RELIGIOUS, AMONG WHICH WAS  BISHOP


 CULLEN,, WHOSE FUNERAL WILL BE ON THE EIGHTEENTH AND THE DEATH OF FATHER 


GEORGE WINNE, WHO DIED WHILE ON A CRUSE IN EUROPE.  IT WILL BE A WHILE

 

BEFORE HIS BODY WILL BE RETURNED

.  

SEMINARIAN MIGUEL RAMIREZ ALONG WITH FOUR OTHERS HAVE BECOME DECONS.




IN ABOUT A YEAR FROM NOW,  THEY WILL ALL BECOME PRIEST.


MSGR. DAN ASK THAT WE PRAY FOR GODS GRACE THAT WE RECEIVE MORE YOUNG 


MEN, WHO DESIRE TO BECOME PRIEST.


MARK WOODS GAVE THE FOLLOWING TREASURER’S REPORT:


CHARITY ACCOUNT:  $5,060


THIS MONTHS HIGHLIGHTS:


WE RAISED $927.00 AT QUEENSHIP OF MARY THIS PAST WEEKEND FROM OUR 
ROSE CAMPAIGN, FOR OUR PRO-LIFE GIVING.  THAT’S FANTASTIC!  THANKS TO 
FRAN AND ALL WHO COLLECTED AT QUEENSHIP.


WE BUDGETED DONATIONS OF $500 EACH TO BRIGHT HOPE AND CAY GALGON.


GENERAL ACCOUNT:  $415.00


INVESTMENTS ACCOUNT:  $38,007.00 


THE BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN IS IN FULL SWING WITH ALL SIX OF OUR


 PARISHES PARTICIPATING AND ADDITIONAL BOTTLES AVAILABLE IN THE

 

VESTIBULES OF ALL THE CHURCHES FOR ANYONE WHO MISSED PICKING ONE UP.


THE BOTTLES WILL BE COLLECTED ON THE TWO WEEK ENDS- 5/20 & 5/21 AND


 5/27 & 5/28.  VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED FOR THE COLLECTION OF THE BOTTLES

.

THERE IS AN E-MAIL THAT HAS BEEN SENT OUT BY MARK WOODS, FOR


 VOLUNTEERS WITH INSTRUCTIONS ABOUT THE COLLECTION OF THE BOTTLES.


THE STATE CONVENTION WAS HELD ON 5/6/23 AND WAS ATTENDED BY BILL 


FONZONE, JOHN HALKO AND PAT KLEMENT.


ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST  “DONUT DAY” WILL BE HELD ON 6/23/23.




ST. JOSEPH THE WORKER COUNCIL IS PLANNING TO HOLD A FUND RAISER ON


THE THIRD WEEKEND OF OCTOBER.  THEY WOULD LIKE TO HAVE A CORN HOLE

 

TOURNAMENT AND HAVE OUR COUNCIL PARTICIPATE AND THEY WILL SPLIT THE

 

PROCEEDS WITH US.  THIS IS STILL IN THE PLANNING STAGE AND MORE

 

INFORMATION WILL BE PASSED ON,  AS IT BECOMES AVAILABLE.


THE ELECTION OF OFFICERS WILL TAKE PLACE AT THE 6/8/23 MEETING.


QUEENSHIP IS HOLDING THEIR ANUAL FESTIVAL ON 6/11/23.  THEY CAN USE

 

VOLUNTEERS FOR TWO HOUR PERIODS.  THIS IS STILL IN THE PLANNING STAGES


 AND MORE INFORMATION WILL BE COMING SOON.


FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER,  PLEASE KEEP IN MIND ALL OUR KNIGHTS AND 


THEIR FAMILIES IN YOUR PRAYERS.


OUR MEETING ENDED APPROXIMATELY 8:30PM  WITH A PRAYER LED BY MSGR.

 

DAN.



